
19th November 2021 

 

This week at Next Steps we have been busy bubble painting where the children blew bubbles 

into the paint to print onto paper. We have been doing lots of big movements in the 

playground, including climbing, balancing, and dancing! The children have enjoyed starting 

some Christmas crafts, and making Pudsey Bear masks! there has also been birthday 

celebrations this week too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reminder for Parents:  

Please can the parents who are claiming for 30 hours funding for their child ensure that they 

have applied and sent off the relevant information before the deadline in December. Please 

can you then inform the nursery and the school office if your child has been granted this as 

we will need further information. 

 

Thank you from the Next Steps Team! 

Star of the Week 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our star of the week this week is James for showing  

independence to do things himself! 




